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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed Tertiary Education Quality and

Standards Agency Amendment Bifl 2014.

The University of Queensland strongly supports the need for a regulator which protects the
reputation of the sector by focussing on where observed behaviour warrants intervention and the
proposed TEQSA Amendment Bill 2014 is consistent with our views on the role of TEQSA.

We endorse the submission made on behalf of the Group of Eight, which provided more specific

detail.

Yours sincerely

Professor Joanne Wright
Deputy Vice Chancellor (Academic)
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